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Message:
Members of the Texas Legislature,

I urge you to reconsider and halt the proposed
redistricting plan affecting our district. This plan
undermines the very foundation of representative
democracy by stretching congressional
boundaries across regions with vastly different
needs and identities.

It is unreasonable to expect a single
representative to effectively advocate for both
North Texas and South Texas communities. The
realities of life in the Rio Grande Valley differ
significantly from those in San Antonio or other
parts of the state. Our healthcare challenges,
economic conditions, and cultural contexts are
distinct—and they deserve focused, localized
representation.

This is not a partisan issue. It is not about
Democrats or Republicans. It is a people issue. A
county issue. A fairness issue. Every Texan
deserves the opportunity to elect someone who
truly understands their community and can fight
for their interests in Congress.

As public servants, your duty is to serve the
people—not political agendas. This redistricting
process, as it stands, prioritizes political gain over
public good. It silences communities and dilutes
their voices.

Let Texas be a model of integrity and fairness. Let
us show the nation that we believe in a



government that works for the people—not against
them. I ask you to stand with your constituents
and reject this plan. Representation should be

real, local, and just.

Thank you.

Chris Casso MD





